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Written Comments Submission Form
Submitted on Fri, 04/19/2024 - 19:26

Contact Info

Contact Info
Holly Klitch
872 Blackburn Rd. N
Prince George

Comments

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per
application)
TU000091 - (397 3rd Avenue) - Meeting Date: April 22, 2024

Comments
I am Co-owner of Nechako Brake & Wheel Ltd. 681 2nd Ave. 

REDACTED

mailto:cityclerk@princegeorge.ca


Just over a year ago our building was burned, and costs in the hundreds of thousand for
repairs. This fire was caused by the homeless. Every week we have break ins to vehicles
in our parking lot and damage to 
them. This costs our customers to have the repairs done and is not good for business.
obviously. The year before another mechanical business had the same thing happen.
Down time costs us, and yet you still want our tax money. Our city needs to figure this
out before there are no businesses left. We do not need to put more housing in our area.
We have had enough of Moccasin Flats already and the housing that presently exists for
the "Homeless" Time to fix this issue not make it worse.




